
 

February 18, 2019 

 

 

Dear Citizens Advisory Committee Members,  

 

On behalf of our students, faculty, administrators, staff and the Nederland ISD Board of 

Trustees, thank you for your dedication and commitment to our students, staff and 

community.  The contribution that each member has made to Nederland ISD and our 

community is significant.   

 

The presentation and recommendations to the Board of Trustees on February 12, 2019 

was a culmination of many hours of research, facilities studies, discussion and 

thoughtful work.  You are the most knowledgeable community members of both CAC 

process and the projects that have been recommended to the district. We know this has 

not been easy and your devotion is admirable.  

 

Our citizens are the backbone of our school district, people we need and value. Please 

accept our sincere appreciation; your hard work has not gone unnoticed.  

 

Again, thank you for the service you have provided in making a great district even 

better! 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Robin Perez 

Robin Perez, Ed.D. 

Nederland ISD 

Superintendent of Schools                      

 


